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Mr President,

The Republic of Moldova warmly welcomes Poland’s delegation to the UPR Working Group. 

We commend Poland for its constructive engagement with the UPR process as well as for its steady progress in advancing the human rights agenda, including through the adoption of numerous social policies and support granted to marginalized and vulnerable groups, but also comprehensive and efficient measures to support migrants and refugees.

In line with the commitment of the Polish Government to advance human rights both at national and international level, we recommend the following:

1. To promote and support women political participation and women candidates at senior level in Government and state institutions, and secure an enabling workplace environment for women. 
2. To strengthen programmes and measures aimed at preventing, combating and monitoring all forms of violence against children, including digital violence, bullying, domestic violence, while ensuring proper investigation and prosecution of such cases.

In conclusion, we wish Poland every success in the implementation of the UPR recommendations.

Thank you, Mr. President. 


